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Credo Construction honored for Deltalok building in Ferndale

DAVE GALLAGHER / THE BELLINGHAM HERALD

Bellingham-based Credo Construction, Inc. recently received a first-place national award for design and construction in the category of
commercial buildings.

Credo Construction was honored by Metallic Building Co. for its work on the 8,708-square-foot Deltalok building at 5711 Barrett Road in
Ferndale. The Deltalok office facility and warehouse features facades and canopies with two types of metal wall panels applied
horizontally and a third type applied vertically to match the look of an existing building on the project site.

Credo Construction completed the Deltalok building in August 2009.

Credo's work on the Deltalok building was featured on the cover of the August 2010 issue of Metal Construction News and in its story on
offices and mixed-used buildings.

Credo Construction is general contractor specializing in all phases of construction, including commercial, industrial, custom homes, pre-
engineered steel buildings and remodels. Licensed in Washington, Hawaii, Alaska and British Columbia, the company recently completed
a $1.5 million expansion of Bellingham Unitarian Fellowship and construction of a McDonald's restaurant in Bellingham. For more
information, call (360) 676-1904 or visit credoconstruction.com.

Reach DAVE GALLAGHER at dave.gallagher@bellinghamherald.com or call 715-2269. Visit his business blog online at
blogs.bellinghamherald.com/business or get updates on Twitter at twitter.com/BhamHeraldBiz.
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